
 
 

September 8, 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Third Grader, 
 
 Welcome to third grade at Lanoka Harbor School! My name is Mrs. 
Cook and I will be your teacher this year.  I hope you are as excited as I am 
to begin a new school year. I can’t wait to get to know each one of you.  
 
 When you come to school you will receive some supplies from me in a 
pencil box that you will keep at your desk for your use only.  There are also 
a few extra supplies listed below that will be helpful to have if you should 
choose to purchase them.  However if you need help getting any school 
supplies, please let me know as I do have some extra materials at school.  
 

2-3 extra glue sticks 
extra #2 pencils and erasers 
2 single subject notebooks 

3-hole punch pocket homework folder 
1½” three ring binder 

 
 I understand that you may be a little nervous about coming back to 
the classroom or starting off your school year working remotely, but I 
promise that I will do my best to make sure third grade is an awesome 
experience for you.  I’m glad you’re with me in 3-C. It’s going to be a great 
year! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Cook 


